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19th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 Fee Levels 2020/21 – Discounts for parents paying annual fees in advance 

 The Board of Governors has recently agreed that discounted rates will be offered to 
parents and guardians wishing to pay their 2020/21 School fees before 31 July 2020. The 
discount is 1.75% and the savings achievable by paying annually in advance are shown 
in the last column in the table below. 

As you may be aware there will be no fee increase for Autumn Term 2020 with fees 
remaining at the Autumn 2019 level. We expect to write to parents again before the 
end of the October half term break with details of any fee increase from Spring 2021. 

 In terms of parents paying annual fees in advance by 31 July, we would ask that the 
annual fee that is paid to the School is based on the Autumn Term 2020 fee as set out 
below. 

FEE LEVELS 2020/21 
(for the purpose of the fees in 

 advance discount only) 

                  Discounted rates offered to 
                   parents paying annually in 
                  advance before 31 July 2020 

   Term   Annual       Termly  
  Equivalent 

      Annual 
  Equivalent 

      Annual 
       Saving 

         £           £             £            £             £ 
Senior Full    12,390    37,170      12,173     36,519           651 

Senior Weekly    10,360    31,080      10,179     30,537           543 

Senior Day     7.620    22,860       7,486     22,458           402 

Junior Full     9,985    29,955       9,810     29,430           525 

Junior Weekly     8,590    25,770       8,440     25,320           450 

Junior Day     6,255    18,765       6,146     18,438           327 

  

 If you have any questions, please contact Jenny Rowe, Finance Manager by email at 
the following address: jennyrowe@leightonpark.com 

 Yours sincerely 
 

  
  
 Keith Eldridge 
 Bursar 
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